
From: Janet Flowers 
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 4:00 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210 AB79 
 
I am writing to implore you to maintain the expectation that a financial advisor would 
have to take the client's interests into account (and NOT his/her profits) when giving 
investment advice.  As a retiree, I must rely upon the hard-earned savings that I have in 
my investment accounts.  I do not have the luxury of losing money to someone who 
wants to line his/her pockets at my expense.  I need to know that I can trust that there 
are protections in place to prevent abuse of seniors like myself. 
 
Thank you for taking my concerns seriously as they are a major concern for many. 
Janet L. Flowers 
Hillsborough, NC 27278 
 
 


